
FIRST PARISH OF WESTWOOD, UCC

Growing Faith + Sharing Love + Grounding Lives

Merry Christmas
We are an Open & Affirming Church

First Parish of Westwood affirms the dignity and worth of every person regardless of race,

gender, age, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, physical or mental ability, family

structure, education level, economic circumstance and faith or religious tradition.

December 26, 2021

December 26 – 1st Sunday After Christmas
No in-person worship service at church

There will be no in person worship today, this 1st Sunday
after Christmas. We are offering a self-guided at-home
worship service. Click here for Worship Guide.
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Thank you to all who contributed to the Advent, Longest Night and Christmas
Eve services

During this Christmas season, we are so grateful to all those who contributed, several in a
multitude of ways, to our Advent worship, Longest Night service and two Christmas Eve services.
Pastor JT, Sarah Tocco, Barb Delisle, Nancy Hyde, Doug Hyde, Marge Eramo, the First Parish choir,
Kathy and Chuck Davis, Julianna Belding & Leanne Rifenburg, Silas & Ellis, Dave & Amy Ball, Henry
& Oliver, Ryan & Lauren Leonard, Charlotte, Andrew & Abigail, Brian & Allison Bayer, Lilianna &
Landon, Maggie Der Marderosian, Flynn Hall, Bob Deininger, Mary Masi-Phelps, Kelse Hills, Jesse
Aguilar, Megahn Hobbs, Martha Crawford, Sharon Hobbs, and Barb Worth. And we are also
grateful for those of you who attended these services online and in person. We are so fortunate
to have each other.

​Important Dates at a Glance

December

Monday - Friday, Dec. 27 - 31 - Office
Closed

January (2022)
Saturday, Jan. 1 - New Year's Day

Sunday, Jan. 2 - Return to in-person
worship

COVID Protocols
COVID Protocols: ​
****We are continuing to open windows in the sanctuary during Sunday services as long as

temperatures allow. We have blankets available for anyone who needs one. We also encourage

people to dress warmly as we head into late fall/winter.****

Everyone who attends in-person worship should wear a mask and will be asked to sign-in upon

arrival. Should it be too cold to have windows open during service, seating in pews will be

spaced. The balcony is also available to anyone who would like to be seated there.

Office Hours

The office will be closed the week of
December 27th.

First Parish of Westwood



252 Nahatan Street
Westwood, MA 02090

781-326-5344
office@firstparishwestwood.org
www.firstparishwestwood.org
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